
 

Planning a trip to a National Park? 

  
 
Better leave now because after March 1, 2013 employees could be furloughed 
which means:* 
 

- Reductions in visitor services at National Parks.  
 

- Reductions in Park hours of operation.  
 
- Possible closure of certain park areas when there is insufficient staff to ensure the 
protection of visitors and employees. 

 
- Possible closure of campgrounds and less access for visitors. 
 
- Possible deterioration to our National Parks due to cuts in funding for 
maintenance.  
 
*Information gleaned from Department of Interior sequestration planning memorandum 

 
Across-the-board cuts to domestic spending are NOT the answer! 

 


